
Vacancies at the Secretariat of the
ICC
The Secretariat of the ICC International Court of Arbitration is currently recruiting two deputy
counsels, one to deal principally with parties from Eastern Europe, another to deal principally
with Europe, Africa and the Middle East.

The closing dates for applications are October 4th for the first position, October 11th for the
second.

More details can be found here.
 

https://conflictoflaws.net/2010/vacancies-at-the-secretariat-of-the-icc/
https://conflictoflaws.net/2010/vacancies-at-the-secretariat-of-the-icc/
http://www.iccwbo.org/court/adr/id22712/index.html

